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CITY OF IRONWOOD 

MICHIGAN 
REQUEST FOR PROPOALS 

SNOW DUMPING AT CITY COMPOST SITE 

The City of Ironwood is soliciting bids for dumping snow at the City Compost Site for the 
2023/24 winter season.  The selected business will be able to haul and dump snow from local 
residential properties into the location within the Compost Site as shown in the attached 
map.  Please note the following: 

1. The selected Contractor will be required to keep the Compost Site access gate
shut and locked at all times when the site is not being used.

2. The Contractor will be required to plow the access road from Ayer St into the
snow dump area.  The City does not plow this road during the winter.

3. The Contractor will be required to remove garbage from the snow pile as it melts
in the Spring.  This will need to be done on a weekly basis so that the garbage is
not blowing into the surrounding woods and Compost Site area.

4. In the spring, the Contractor will need to restore the snow dump area and access
road to similar condition as it was prior to the winter.  This includes removal of
garbage as discussed above, repairing any ruts in the access road, and fixing any
drainage issues that didn’t exist prior to the winter.  The Contractor will not be
required to remove the sands that are within the melted snow, as long as they are
not making their way into surrounding drainage systems.  If sand fills up drainage
ditches, then the Contractor will be required to clean out the drainage ditches.

5. Minimum Bid Amount: there is no minimum bid amount.

Sealed offers will be received by the Ironwood City Clerk in the Memorial Building, Ironwood, 
Michigan 49938, until 10:00 A.M. local time Wednesday, November 22, 2023, at which time the 
bids shall be read aloud.  The City reserves the right to accept or reject any and all bids. 
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